
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, December 5, 2022 11:08:52 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, December 5, 2022 11:00 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-12-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
randy norman

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I think enbridge using an across the board increase is unfair to those who keep their usage to a minimum. Increases
should be according to usage!! Not hard to see how all the new pipelines being put in are being financed!!!

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




